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Magazine Articles Needed 
 
It appears that many people and Lodges are focused on our upcoming Communication 08 as we are 
experiencing a lack of good articles and photos for our next NZ Freemason magazine. 
 
We go to press in two weeks and need articles! 
 
Send to the Editor, editor@freemasons.co.nz 
 
 
 
The Rescue of the Shackleton Expedition 
 

The Midland District Lodge of Research 
Together with Lodge Timaru No 196 

 
Present 

 
The Rescue of the Shackleton Expedition 

By the Chilean Navy 
 

Freemason rescues Freemason 
Sir Ernest Shackleton and Capt Luis Pardo 
Two Masons Joined by Fate and Heroism 

 
By R W Bro Leon Zeldis 

Deputy Grand Master of the Grand Lodge of Israel 
 

The paper will be read by VWBro Dennis Pearce 
 

Includes overhead projector images 
of the rescue and reception in Chile. 

 
Monday 17th November 2008 

 
(visitors 8.00 p.m.) 



 
In the Lodge Room 
West End Hall Masonic Centre 
35a Maltby Avenue, (off Otipua Road) 
TIMARU 
 
ALL WELCOME 
 
 

 

 

Missed the latest edition of New 
Zealand Freemason?  
 
Click here to request a copy 

Laurence Milton 
laurencem@freemasons.co.nz 

Grand Secretary  
Freemasons New Zealand  

+64 4 385 6622 

Freemasons NZ 
http://www.freemasons.co.nz 

The Freemasons Charity 
http://www.freemasons.co.nz/charity/  

This newsletter was sent by: 
The Grand Lodge of Antient Free and Accepted Masons of New Zealand 
Level 6, Freemason House 
195-201 Willis Street 
Wellington, New Zealand 

 

© 2008 Freemasons New Zealand. All Rights Reserved  

 


